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I am writing to express my strong support for SB 5520, which outlines the 

Department of Environmental Quality's (DEQ) 2025-2027 biennial budget. This 

critical funding impacts the daily lives and health of all Oregon residents. We will 

continue to require oversight for environmental protections to remain viable. Please 

do pass this bill. 


